
Date: 15th January 
2015 

 
To, 
M/s Kundan Industrial Products & Services,  
 
 

Kind Attn: Mr. Bhupendra Shah 
 
Dear Sir, 
 

Subject: Felicitation 
 
It is a matter of great pleasure to take note of excellent services offered 
by your organization during the year 2014 which has helped RCF Ltd. 
in achieving profitability of the company. For this we have decided to 
felicitate you on 17th January 2015.  
 
On this occasion, you are cordially invited (Maximum 2 Persons 
including yourself) to be present for this function at our Gangadhar 
Deshmukh Hall, RCF Colony, Chembur, Mumbai – 400 074                 
by 10.30 AM sharp on 17th January 2015.  
 
A line in confirmation by email or Fax will be appreciated.  
 
Wishing you and your family, a very Happy & Prosperous New Year. 
 
* You are also invited to join us for Lunch (Veg & Jain Veg Lunch has 

been arranged after the Felicitation programme @ noon 12:30) 
 
Thanking You, 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
(Abir Banerjee) 
Executive Director (Trombay) 
 


